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Frequently Asked Questions  

 

Q. Should every workplace injury be reported to Company Nurse®?  

A. Yes, every injury should be called in to Company Nurse®. CALL COMPANY NURSE®  

BEFORE THE 



 

 

 

 

Q. The employee does not want to call Company Nurse®. Should the supervisor  

call?  

A. Yes. Call with the injury information; include if and where the employee was treated.  

The reports will be forwarded to the Risk Management and/or Human Resources  

department to alert them of the incident.  

 

Q. What about injuries that occurred before the Company Nurse® service started,  

or injuries to employees who no lon ger work there?  

A. Check with your company management or HR.  

 



 

 

 

 

Q. Will the employee be given some type of reference or call confirmation  

number?  

A. Yes, we provide a call confirmation number that associates the employee’s injury to a  

specific report. This is not the same as the claim number assigned by your workers’  

comp carrier.  

 

Q. To whom does Company Nurse report injuries?  

A. Company Nurse® reports all injuries to your HR/Risk Management and/or workers’ comp  

insurance carrier via an automated process as directed by the employer.  

 



 

 

 

 

Q. After I have been treated by a medical provider, do I need to call Company  

Nurse® back and update them with the treatment outcome and/or progress?  

A. No. Company Nurse® does not need to know. Any updates of your condition after  

treatment should be provided to your employer or workers’ comp carrier.  

 

For more information:  

Please visit our website at www.companynurse.com   

Or call us at 888 -817-9282 

http://www.companynurse.com/

